

Redhill Primary School

December 2017 Newsletter

Children in Need

A big "thank you" to everybody who supported Children in Need by coming

to school in nonuniform on Friday 10th November. We raised £237.84 in total for charity!!



Christmas Production.

There will be a Christmas production on Thursday 21st December. All of the children will be involved in our performance of 'Countdown to Christmas.'

The performance will be at 1.30pm and parents are invited to come along and enjoy the fun.

Also, Santa will be visiting the party for Reception, Nursery and KS1 children. Photographs will be available to buy for £1.50 (Nursery & Reception children only). Please see Mrs Iqbal for more details.



Christmas Countdown



4th December: Christmas Post box

opens

4th December –10.10am : Violin & Cello concert **5th December**-: Christmas card workshops (am &

pm)

14th December: - Children's Christmas Lunch

15th December :- Christmas Jumper Day

18th December: Y5 & Y6 Christmas Party

19th December: Y3 & Y4 Christmas Party

Nursery, Reception, Y1 &y2 parties

Santa Visit and photos

21st December: 1.30pm—Christmas production for

parents

22nd December: 9.30am - Attendance & Progress

Assembly / Non-uniform & Toy Day



Attention Nursery Parents

Please remember that in order to secure a

RECEPTION place for your child in school you

MUST apply to Birmingham City Council by FRIDAY

1st DECEMBER at the latest. If your child attends
our nursery, please do not automatically assume
that they will move up into reception. You have to
apply to the council and they will allocate the places.

Christmas Lunch

On Thursday 14th December the children will be having a Christmas Lunch in school. If



your child has sandwiches and would like to have a Christmas Lunch on the day, please return the slip which has been sent home. The cost of the lunch is £2.25 and slips must be returned by **Friday 8th December** at the latest.

Book Fair

Thank you to everybody who came to the Book Fair last week. Everyone who bought a book supported the school and we earned

£176.20 to spend on books for the classrooms.



Christmas Jumper Day

On Friday 15th December the children will be able to come to school wearing a 'festive' jumper for £1. This can be a Christmas jumper **OR** it can be an old jumper which you have decorated yourself—with tinsel or a few baubles! Alternatively, you can wear any jumper!



Class Attendance winners this month

Week 7— Y4 99.35%

Week 8— Y5 99.34%

Week 9— **Y6 99.33%**

Well done to everybody who has come to school every day!



I hope you all have a peaceful and relaxing Christmas break ready to return to school on Tuesday 9th January.

